
February PTO Meeting 
2-6-2025 

 
Treasure Report:      The current balance is 25,802.22, the down payment for the field 
trips were paid for.  
 
Field Trips:     The field trips have been approved by the board.  
Kindergarten- Bhul Park on May 13th with a rain day of May 15th. 
First Grade- Keystone Safari on May 14th  
Second Grade- Living Treasures on  May 15th  
Third Grade- Westminster on May 20th 
Fourth Grade- Scrappers game on  May 9th  
Fifth Grade- Pittsburgh Day on May 13th 
 
Valentines Day Party:      The Valentines Day Party will be on February 14th at 2:30. 
Parents helping should arrive at 2:15. Helpers with a star by your name please 
remember to pick up your class snack in the cafeteria. We also ask you to bring a game 
or small craft to do with the class during the party.  
 
Bug Ball Costume:       The Second grade class has asked the PTO to purchase some 
new costumes for the bug ball. The class is larger and they do not have enough for 
everyone.  
Motion to approve Monica Schell  2nd Shannon Adkins 
 
Father/Daughter Dance:     The Father Daughter dance flyers went home last week in 
the red folders. Please turn the rsvp forms in by the 17th. Tim Bracken will be DJing 
again this year. We will have different activity stations set up around the room as well as 
a snack table. We are looking for air pumps to blow up balloons and a couple of candy 
dishes. Set up will be Friday the 21st.  
 
Mother/Son Night:     We will continue with the kickball theme for the mother and son 
Night.  Son and 1 will be held on April 5th from 12-3. We will be using both the Middle 
and High School gym this year.  
 
Daffins:     The Daffins Fundraiser will run March 12th thru the 26th. Flyers will go out in 
the Red folders. We will have the same purchasing options as last year, both paper and 
online. If you are sending money into the school please send in one check addressed to 
the PTO. Daffins pick up is scheduled for the 31st. We will need help unloading the 
truck at one. Pick up will be on the 31st from 3:30- 6:00. Sign ups will be held tonight 
and at the next meeting.  



Field Day:     Field day is scheduled for May 16th. We will need around 30 parents to 
help that day. Sign ups for field day will begin at the next meeting.  
 
 
5th Grade:     Graduation will now be at 11am on May 28th the PTO was asked to 
provide lunch after graduation. The PTO has provided Lockstock in the past.  
(Suggestions were made to ask why these changes have occurred. Not all parents were 
happy about the changes to the 5th grade graduation.) 
 
There are 10 parents who have not sent baby photos in for the yearbook. The 
committee is looking into getting their information and directly contacting them.  
 
 
Yearbook:     All photos need to be submitted to the yearbook committee for evaluation. 
Photos should be emailed no later than February 22nd.  
 
 
Teacher Appreciation:      Teacher Appreciation will be May 9th, Roslyn Piccirilli and 
Rachel Myers are working on lunch and gifts.  
 
 
Closing:     Field Trip sign ups will be held in March and April.  Please remember in 
order to attend the field trip you must have your clearances on file with the district office.  
You must have attended at least two PTO meetings and helped with one large event.  
 
 
 Motion to Adjourn  Jen Sump      2nd Amand Kulka 


